
  
Wednesday 28th February 2024 

 
  
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
  
 
 
 
  
 
Class Photographs 
 
  
 
On Friday 1st March, the school photographer will be in school.  He will be taking class photographs only.  
 
  
 
Families will be welcome to have photographs taken later in the year. 
 
  
 
If you have a Reception or Year 1 child please send them in in normal uniform rather than P.E. kit. 
 
  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
  
 
  
 
  
 
Mrs T Smith 
 
Head of School 

                    

 

           
                     …working together 
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